
 

 

2021 WEIGHT RESTRICTION NOTICE 

Spring Weight Restrictions will be removed on all Bay County 
roadways 

STARTING 

Monday, April 5th 2021 at 6:00 am 

 

Note: All Transportation Permits must be submitted through 
Oxcart Permit System (www.oxcartpermits.com) 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Bay County Road Commission at 989-686-4610 Option 3 

 
 

 
 

http://www.oxcartpermits.com/
http://www.baycoroad.org/

